
 

 

 
 
 
July 6, 2012 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Attention: David W. Danner 
  Executive Director and Secretary 
 
RE: PacifiCorp’s Request to Reschedule Consideration of 2010-2011 Biennial 

Conservation Targets Report; UE-100170  
  
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or the Company) respectfully 
requests that its 2010-2011 Biennial Conservation Targets Report currently scheduled to be 
heard on July 27, 2012, at the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(Commission) be moved to August 9, 2012.   
 
In compliance with RCW 19.285.070 and WAC 480-109, PacifiCorp filed its 2010-2011 
Biennial Conservation Targets Report on June 1, 2012.  On June 5, 2012, the Commission issued 
notice of Open Meeting and an opportunity to comment by July 16, 2012 on PacifiCorp’s 
reporting requirements related to meeting its conservation targets.  The matter was scheduled to 
be heard on July 27, 2012, at the Commission’s Open Meeting.  Due to scheduling conflicts, 
PacifiCorp’s demand-side management staff is unable to be present on July 27, 2012, to respond 
to comments or to answer questions.  Therefore, the Company requests that consideration of this 
filing be changed to the Open Meeting scheduled for August 9, 2012. 
 
Informal questions should be directed to Carla Bird at (503) 813-5269. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
William R. Griffith 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Cc: Washington Advisory Group 


